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MEMORANDUM FOR CHIEF HUMAN CAPITAL OFFICERS

FROM: LINDA M. SPRINGER
DIRECTOR

SUBJECT: Briefing on Draft Regulations for the Chief Human Capital
Officers (CHCO) Act of2002

The Office of Personnel Management (OPM) invites you, your Deputy Chief Human
Capital Officer and your Human Resources Director to participate in a briefing on the
recently-issued draft regulations to implement provisions of the Chief Human Capital
Officers (CHCO) Act of 2002.

As you are aware, OPM published the draft regulations for public comment in May 2006.
This briefing session will review the intent and content of the regulations, provide a
synopsis of the public comments we received during the two-month comment period, and
inform you about OPM's plans for incorporating your input into the final regulations.
Marta Brito Perez, Associate Director for Human Capital Leadership and Merit Systems
Accountability, will provide the briefing.

OPM is scheduling two, 90-minute sessions to be held at the Theodore Roosevelt
Building: Wednesday, September 6 at 2:00 p.m., and Friday, September 8 at 2:00 p.m.
To sign up for one of the scheduled sessions, or for questions, please call or e-mail Lora
Boone at (202) 606-2840 or lora.boone@o?m.gov.

This session is one of several establishedmechanisms that OPM uses to consult with our
key agency partners. I thank you in advance for your participation.

cc: Agency Deputy Chief Human Capital Officers
Agency Human Resources Directors
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